Ref: JP/MH

Contact: Mr Swanston

Date: 15th November 2019

Re: Stonyhurst

Dear Parent/Guardian.

A wonderful opportunity for our pupils has been arranged at Stonyhurst College in Clitheroe, on Tuesday December 3<sup>rd</sup>. As part of the school vision to engage our pupils as 'trainers of the trainers' within their creative strengths, we are collaborating on a creativity day at Stonyhurst.

To take as much away from the event as possible, we would like to depart school at **7 a.m.** on Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup> December and will be returning to school at **7.30 pm.** If we could have your permission for your child to stay in school the night before 2<sup>nd</sup> December to prepare for the early start the following day, please complete the reply slip below and return to school.

If, however, you child does not wish to stay, please confirm on the reply slip that you're able to arrive at school for a **7 a.m**. depart time and collect **7.30 pm at School.** 

Furthermore, you may also wish to opt your child out of this experience.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. J. Patterson Principal





